
 

WMI Fees and Charges for 2025/26 

Key points: 

• WAMC Government (pass-through) charges have been updated. They are 
effective from 1 October 2025. 

 

I’m writing to inform you of an important update to our fees and charges for the current year, as 
outlined in the 2025/26 Schedule of Charges. 

The NSW Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) has released its determination 
following a review of the Water Administration Ministerial Corporation (WAMC) fees. These fees are 
collected by WaterNSW on behalf of WAMC and form part of the pass-through charges applied to 
our customers. 

As a result, WMI has updated the Schedule of Charges to reflect the increased WAMC fees. These 
changes will take effect from 1 October 2025. 

If you have any questions, need further information, or would like to provide feedback, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Lena Langanke 

CFO 

2 October 2025 
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